
Midwest Roll-Off 
Jeff Weibel 

1809 St. James Street 
La Crosse, WI 54603 

 

September 22nd, 2018 

RE: BPW Agenda Item # 18-1271     2019 Large Item Collection Proposal 

 

Dear Mayor Kabat, 

After reading the minutes from the Board of Public Works meeting on September 17th, 2018 and 

reviewing the attachments for the upcoming meeting on September 24th, 2018, we are 

concerned about the bid process with this contract. Our business is located in La Crosse and it 

did not get the opportunity to provide a proposal for the “Large Item Collection” contract. 

Specifically: 

● Do public bidding laws in Wisconsin apply to this type of work? 
● Was a public notice advertised in the La Crosse Tribune for this work? 
● Which other refuse collection businesses were asked to provide proposals? 

 

Thank you for your time looking into this matter. Upon review of the proposal attached to the 

BPW agenda, we are confident that MidWest Roll-Off, Inc can provide high quality service on 

the “Large Item Collection” contract and we also believe that we could reduce the proposed 

price.  We would like the opportunity to give you a price on the 2019 Large Item Collection. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff and Theresa Weibel, owners  

608.783.2053 


